Megan Lawrence <mlawrence@ci.bandon.or.us>

1444 Strawberry dr vacation rental

Nancy Noble Post <noble@indra.com> Fri, Dec 11, 2020 at 4:40 PM
To: planning@cityofbandon.org

Hi,

We are happy to support a vacation rental application for 1444 Strawberry dr. with one request of our own for an upgrade
to the exterior lighting.

The light fixture at the top of the outside stairs on the east side of the house is not full cut off and at night the light bulb
can be seen for blocks by those of us to the east.

Please install a full cut off fixture so that the entire bulb is covered so that in the event that the light has not been turned
off when not in use, the neighborhood will not have to look at a bare bulb lighting up the sky.

Thank you,

Nancy and Mark Post

Sent from my iPad



